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Advance Care Planning for Healthcare Professionals Virtual Class 
 

This Zoom class is offered for providers, nurses, social workers, and other health care 
professionals to promote ACP discussions and will review key elements and processes related 
to ACP, Advance Directives and POLST.  
 
Course Objectives: 
1. Apply advance care planning resources to promote advance care planning discussions. 
2. Identify the differences between the advance directive and Provider Order for Life-
Sustaining Treatment (POLST) and implement correct documentation of these documents. 

 
Choose one class to attend from 12:30 – 3:00 p.m. 

June – Wednesday, 6/19/2024  
July – Tuesday, 7/23/2024  

October – Thursday, 10/3/2024 
Registration is Limited 

 
Registration: https://hph-org.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYld-iqpzkuGNz2VJsmDE68ymWKim4bJsVr 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email after approval.  

 

Any questions please contact Michelle Cantillo, RN, HPH ACP Coordinator at 808-535-7874 or via email 
michelle.cantillo@hawaiipacifichealth.org. 
        

CONTINUING EDUCATION: 
In support of improving patient care, Hawai‘i Pacific Health is jointly accredited by the Accreditation Council for Continuing 
Medical Education (ACCME), the Accreditation Council for Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses 
Credentialing Center (ANCC), to provide continuing education for the healthcare team. 

 
Hawai‘i Pacific Health designates this live activity for a maximum of 2.25 AMA PRA Category 1 Credits™ for physicians.  
Physicians should only claim credit commensurate with the extent of their participation in the activity. 
 
 Hawai’i Pacific Health designates this live activity for 2.25 contact hours for nurses.  Nurses should only claim credit 
commensurate with the extent of their participation in the activity.  

 
As a Jointly Accredited Organization, Hawai‘i Pacific Health is approved to offer social work continuing education by the 
Association of Social Work Boards (ASWB) Approved Continuing Education (ACE) program. Organizations, not individual 
courses, are approved under this program. State and provincial regulatory boards have the final authority to determine 
whether an individual course may be accepted for continuing education credit. Hawai‘i Pacific Health maintains 
responsibility for this course. Social workers completing this course receive 2.25 continuing education credits. 
 
Hawai‘i Pacific Health is accredited by the American Psychological Association and designates this live activity for 2.25 
continuing education credit. Continuing Education (CE) credits for psychologists are provided through the co-sponsorship of 
the American Psychological Association (APA) Office of Continuing Education in Psychology (CEP). Hawai‘i Pacific Health 
maintains responsibility for the content of the programs.   
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